From: L

Sent: 26 July 2017 15:27

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 Avenue Rd, NW3 3HF Application Ref: 2017/4036/P S96A Non-material

Amendment Application

Dear Mr McClue

| am writing to object to the above application (100 Avenue Rd, NW3 3HF Application Ref: 2017/4036/P S96A Non-material
Amendment Application) as details in the application are material amendments and thus should be rejected.

In particular | note that the application includes “Changes to the affordable entrance doors” —in effect making “poor doors” a
feature of this development. This is surely a material change.

It also appears to be the case that the internal floor plans have been changed, reducing hallway space in order to increase
individual unit square footage. This is again a material change to the application. This cynical act again flies in the face of recent

evidence from the Grenfell Tower fire where insufficient fire evacuation space appears to have contributed to the death toll.

It seems that the London Fire Brigade have not been consulted on this, whereas such consultation should surely be desirable if
not mandatory.

Best regards,

Robert Sutton



